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Autumn 

Autumn Rusche is our first of three 

seniors at Calhoun R-VIII. She can often 

be found, driving, working, sleeping, eating, 

reading, or doing art. Her biggest challenge the 

last four years has been dealing with the 

aftermath of COVID, especially having to do 

classwork online. Her most influential role 

models are William C. Durant and Rudolf Diesel. 

She will remember the people most when 

thinking back on her time at Calhoun R-VIII. 

Autumn plans on becoming a mechanic. In 10 year, though, she sees herself 

as a stay-at-home mom with 2-3 kids. Her advice to the underclassmen is,  

“Do your classwork[, and] stay caught up. Turn things in on time[, and] don’t be lazy.”   

 

Cross Country and Volleyball 

Cross Country and Volleyball teams are in practice mode and will be competing soon. Stay tuned for updates 

on their progress this season. 

Quiz Bowl 

Quiz Bowl practices have officially kicked off. The sponsor this year is Mr. Torbett, our new history teacher. 

Stay tuned for updates on teams and results. 

 

  

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Sep 17 – 1st Quarter  
Mid-Term 

 
Sep 20 – School Board  

Meeting 
 
Sep 27-Oct 8 – Dental Bus 
 
Oct 13 – Fall Picture Day 
 
Oct 15 – 1st Quarter Ends 
 
Oct 15-16 – Haunted Trail 
 
Oct 18 – School Board  

Meeting 



Special Thanks 

We want to give a special thanks to the Clinton Mid-Day Optimist Club for their generous donation of school 

supplies this year. They helped us make sure every student had what was needed for class. They also donated 

hand sanitizer, which the teachers greatly appreciated. Thank you for always taking care of us. 

 

5th Grade Is Going Strong 

From the desk of Mrs. Supanich, our new 5th Grade teacher: 

5th Grade is off to a great start!  The first week of school the class and I worked on getting to know each 

other.  We went over class expectations that we created [together] and put them to practice throughout 

the day.  The class voted on our first read aloud book, Dragon Mountain by Katie Tsang and Kevin Tsang.  

Textbooks were handed out to all students, desks organized, and supplies found a home.  Ask your 

student what the class named our cow!       

We are excited to have an A+ student coming to our room daily to help the students and assist with 

work.  This week we will really begin digging into our curriculum and setting our daily routine.  We are 

hoping for some cooler weather so we can get outside for recess! 

     

  



ECC Openings 

 

  



Financial Statement—July 2021 

 

  



September Menu 

 



 

 


